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PENNSYLVANIA-BASED DEFENSE COMPANY DROPS 70 EMPLOYEES

[Defense company DRS Laurel Technologies announced it is having yet another round of layoffs. The Cambria County,
Pennsylvania-based company is letting 70 employees go this time around. The vice president of the company maintains that DRS is committed to the
Johnstown area in Pennsylvania. The layoffs represent 10 percent of the companies workforce and include management positions. The company laid of 50
workers just back in January, including manufacturers and support staff. "We continue to enjoy very strong customer relationships and ongoing contracts
that support the men and women who serve. This workforce reduction reflects our organization's strong desire to meet our customer's expectations to be
efficient, in an increasingly competitive environment," said Richard Goldberg, senior vice present for public affairs.
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